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Present: Chairman Sedey, Vice Chair Hogberg, Treasurer Harkman, Sec Peterson, 
Directors Boi, Mader

Not Present: Directors Arfsten, Olson, Miller 

Treasurers Report: Balance of $6,395. Paid $100 out to 501c3 process. Received 
$1,000 from Wright County Parks for weed control. Triathlon support to be addressed 
by Joe Bayer. 

Membership: Total of 81 members of a possible 130. Will send a dues letter request to 
all after the 1st of the year and then include reminders in the newsletter and e-mails. 
Will include a list of benefits all homeowners are receiving because of the lake 
organization. List of members will be included in the next newsletter.

Welcome committee: We hope to have Director Olson head up a committee to see 
that all new homeowners are welcomed and informed of the lake association and its 
goals. This welcome-call could include a gift and information helpful to our new 
neighbors. 

Newsletter: Chair Sedeyhas delivered the mailing labels and paper should be ready to 
go. A review of the CederLake newsletter by the board is now recommending to the 
newsletter staff that a Committee Update page be included in our next issue. We will 
ask the editor if this is a feasible request and how to go about gathering the needed 
info. Local advertising in their paper was discussed. 

Website: New pictures and info have been added to the site. The newsletter will also 
be found on the site. Please forward any lake related news to Maggie. 

501C3: Application is being processed by the State. Process could take up to 6 months. 
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Weed treatment program: We have contracted with Lake Restoration for a 10 acre 
treatment. The west end will be the primary site with the County Park troubled areas 
being the secondary site. This has been our two treatment areas for the past 7 years. 
Up to $5,000 is budgeted for this years treatments. Treatment can begin when water 
temp. reaches 55. It is a goal that in the near future we will be able to treat the total 20 
acres allowed by the DNR. 

Annual membership meeting: May 18, 9 a.m. in the basement of the park pavilion We 
will serve coffee and rolls. We hope to have a rep from the County Parks address the 
group. Merle Anderson will be invited to come and speak to watershed issues. 
Summer events: Fishing contest Aug 17 budget $100 -Boat parade July 3 budget $100 
Picnic Aug 10th budget $500. MSP Boi& Mader

Light up the Lake: Activity for residents to take part in. To be discussed at annual 
meeting. 

Lake Directory: Interest in a directory to be discussed at annual meeting. 

Lake merchandise: Gloria to contact Annandale Embroidery for continued product 
availability. 

Culverts: Ed informed the board of condition of west end culverts. Clean-up day to be 
announced. 

Public Access Safety project: Life jackets, etc. to be discussed at annual mt.
Loon nest: West end nest is out of the water due to lake level. Good time to do some 
general maintenance. 

Next meeting will be June 29th, Saturday at 9 a.m. Chairman Sedey’shome. 


